
AMessage from NCARB to all ARE candidates

At the next PCC meeting, there will be
eight cases being reviewed related to candidates posting inappropriate content on
the ARE Forum.

we can and will exercise all of our legal rights to
recover our damages from those who exposed the content.

four reasons why you should care

we
will be forced to stop delivering an entire division for a significant period of
time to protect the content and this could, under certain circumstances, delay
everyone’s ability to complete the ARE.



wewill be forced to lengthen the re
take waiting period.

NCARB will consider passing this expense on to our candidate
population.

It also
could expose you to legal action.



If you have any doubts about what you are posting, don’t post it.


